
Minutes of the IESA Boys Volleyball Advisory Committee 
Date of meeting: January 11, 2011 

 
Present at the meeting were: Julie Cochran, IESA Assistant Executive Director; Ray Hollenbeck, 
Manhattan; Jill Loewe, Glendale Heights Glenside; Sherri Cannon, Bloomington JHS; and Steve 
Endsley, Executive Director. 
 
The IESA Boys Volleyball Advisory Committee makes the following recommendations: 

1. To conduct a state series in boys volleyball in the 2012-13 school year, contingent upon 40 
schools committing online in the spring renewal for the 2011-12 school year. The deadline for this 
online commitment will be September 1, 2011. 

Rationale: The committee feels that 40 schools is the minimum number of schools that will permit 
the association to have a state series. If the number does not meet 40 schools then the start of the 
season will be pushed back one year and schools will be asked to commit in the 2012-13 spring 
renewal. This will give the association continued time to build interest in the activity.  
 
2. The IESA administrator in charge of the activity will determine the state series format depending 

on the number of schools entered in the activity.  
Rationale: This gives the IESA administration the ability to change the state format to be suitable to 
the numbers entered for the activity.  
 
3. The top height of the net shall be the IHSA GVB net of seven feet four 1/8 inches. Exception to 

NFHS rule 3-1-4 
Rationale: this is the net height that committee members with teams are currently playing. The NFHS 
boy's height is 7'-11 5/8" 

 
 

The Committee will meet again in the fall when necessary. 

Approved 

Approved 

Approved 


